
March 18, 1974 

Mr. James E. Patterson 
Deputy Director of Public Works 
City of Grand Junction 
P. O. Box 966 
Grand Junction, Colorado 61501 

Re: Grants for sewage treatment works 

Dear Mr. Patterson: 

Reference your letter of larch 14, 1974. As regards state grants, -to do not 
know what the stag.: legislature will v)rooriatc for t1,-,  FY-71) Irogram start- 

ing July 1, 1974. The Present law authorizes us to mai.e 	)arcent state 

grants for treatment rorks. 

We have $3u. 	of EPA funds for FY-75. We are in t',2 nrocess of pre- 
paring a list of orojJcts for the Commission to cold a nublic tearing the first 
part of /ar. If ,1 311 nave an engineer retained and nlah to )c 	to applf for 
FY-75 EPA funds, /01 .) 'Quid immediately furnisn us tic fella-iing: 

1. Name of consultiny 

2. Date 'oreliminari engineering study 	corn/Acted. 

3. i;ate you woul-d eivr.: final r)lans and secifications rrrJnare,i. 

4. arlef description of the work to L-,e done. 

5. Estimated total costs for engineering and construction. 

EPA now requires a lot of new information in the engineering study. A complete 
study must be made of the infiltration/inflow problems in the existing sewage 
collection system. Also, a very detailed environmental imnact study is required. 
The feasibility study (201 plan) must be completed prior to EPA's aonroval for 
starting design. 	Enclosed is a copy of the EPA's regulations concerning en- 
gineering reports. 

Please call us for further information on the subject of state and federal funds.' 

Very truly yours, 

FOR DIRECTOR, WATER QUALITY CONTROL DIVISION 

Earl T. Balkum, P.E. 
Domestic Waste Consultant 
ETB:mgc 
cc: Mr. G. T. Misbach, District Engineer /7 
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